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Rumrill, Nancy

From: Shavitz, Ian <IShavitz@AKINGUMP.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 3:21 PM
To: Rumrill, Nancy
Cc: Tana Fitzpatrick; Barnaby Lewis; Larry Benallie Jr (Larry.Benallie@gric.nsn.us); Peter Mock
Subject: Gila River Indian Community Comments on Proposed Florence Copper Project
Attachments: Florence Mine Comments (4-13-15 FINAL).pdf

 

Ms. Rumrill, 
 
Attached please find the comments of the Gila River Indian Community on EPA’s Draft Class III Underground Injection 
Control Area Permit for the Proposed Florence Copper Project, Florence Copper Project Production Testing Facility. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of the Community’s comments. 
 
Ian Shavitz   
 
Ian A. Shavitz  
AKIN GUMP STRAUSS HAUER & FELD  L L P   
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. | Washington, DC 20036-1564 | USA | Direct: +1 202.887.4590 | Internal: 24590  
Fax: +1 202.887.4288 | ishavitz@akingump.com | akingump.com | Bio  

  

 
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the 
recipient(s) named above. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-
mail, and delete the original message.  
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